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From Alligator Creek to South of  Hilliard  

Nassau County 

 Public Information Officer  

Odette Struys | 904-360-5582 | Odette.Struys@dot.state.fl.us 

 Project Facts 

Project Location: U.S. 1 

Project Limits: Alligator Creek to just south of Hilliard 

Project Start: February 2018 

Project Completion: Spring 2019 

 (subject to weather and unforeseen delays) 

Contractor: Anderson Columbia Co., Inc. 

Construction Cost:  $9.1 million 

Project Purpose 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will 

be making improvements to U.S. 1 from Alligator 

Creek to just south of Hilliard in Nassau County. 

Improvements include:  

• Removing top layer of asphalt and replacing it 

• Base work 

• Shoulder treatment 

• Guardrail 

• Bridges 

• Curb and gutters 

• Drainage improvements 

• Adding sidewalk and bicycle path.  

 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

Lane closures can be expected throughout the duration of this project.  

For up-to-date lane closure and traffic impacts, including current and future project information 

please visit:  

www.NFLroads.com 


